
HB 1522 -- High School Diplomas

Sponsor:  Sander

Currently, the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education
is prohibited from developing any policy that would place
additional information such as attendance or class rank on a
student’s high school diploma.  This bill repeals that
prohibition.


